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I wish the Fuller House 6th Form of 2025 all the 

best for their final exams and thank them for the 

guidance and efforts behind the scenes. They 

have had a successful Trials Exam from all 

accounts and hopefully this translates into a good 

set of results. The onus now is to finish the year 

off on the front foot and not leave any stone 

unturned in preparing for their final exams.  

 

At the end of this term our grade 8,9 and 10 boys 

all embarked on their leadership camps, and we 

look forward to hearing all the stories next term.  

 

Looking forward to next term, it is a busy but 

brief term, so I actively encourage the boys of 

Fuller House to rest well before they return fully 

recharged next term.  

 

Mr T Orchard 
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I wish all our boys, staff and parents a relaxing 

and rewarding break, following an extremely 

arduous Term 3.  

 

The challenge that lies before us is to maintain 

our standards going into the Fourth Term as 

this is a very important term academically.  

 

It is paramount in developing their potential 

and fulfilling their long-term goals. Education 

is the one firm foundation on which every 

young man should build their future and base 

their careers. 

 

Good luck to everyone with your endeavours 

in your studies. I wish you the very best and 

remind you not to hesitate to tap into the 

extensive support infrastructures that College 

offers. 
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I am proud to announce that the following boys 

have been selected as Prefects and House 

Leaders for 2025. 

 

Prefects:  

1. C Francis 

2. S Mchunu 

3. R Stanton 

House Leaders: 

1. B Botha 

2. B Bryant 

3. L Mabanga 

4. J Nettleton 

5. S Simamane 

6. E Sobwe 

Congratulations to all the boys who have been 

selected in a leadership role for 2026. It is my 

fervent wish that all of you stay true to 

yourselves and keep a firm head at all times  

 

 

 

AWARDS 


